
General Information for the Super Sectional Meet at the University at Buffalo 

 

1. This meet is well over the 600 athlete mark- closer to 875 athletes, including relay only swimmers. As per 
the meet announcement, this means that there will be a D final in the prelim-final events. This D final will be 
filled with athletes who are 18 and under only. Questions regarding this extra heat will be addressed at the 
General Meeting on Wednesday.  

PLEASE make sure that you are in attendance for this meeting- you are responsible for 
everything that is discussed at this meeting. Teams that are not coming into town until later in 
the meet can ask for meeting minutes at check-in. 

 
2. A psych sheet is posted online. Any entries with an * indicates that the time has not been proven yet. Please 
contact Tim Husson, the Admin Referee, if you need to prove a time. (thusson@comcast.net)  A finalized 
psych sheet will be posted Tuesday after the final entry deadline. 
 
3. Due to the large number of athletes, there is the distinct possibility of a session start time change, both for 
prelims and finals. Details still need to be worked out during this extra entry period, but further announcements 
will be along shortly, and this will be discussed during the General Meeting.  
 
4. Parking- Parking at this meet is free- there are a few lots that are close to the building. Please see the map 
posted on the STAR website - Alumni Arena is building 1 on the map.  

• Teams should use the Arena Lot, and Lake La Salle lots. When you are at the pool, these will appear to 
be behind the building. Athletes and teams should use the entrance on the lower level on the Arena Lot 
side (closest to the football stadium and tennis courts). Any teams traveling by buses or larger vans can 
drop athletes off int he bus lot next to Alumni Arena (lower right-hand side of the building on the map), 
and can then park in the Stadium lot for the session. 

• Spectators should use the Slee A and B lots, as well as the Baird A and B lots. They should enter on 
the upper level closest to the Slee A lot, and the Center for the Arts (Building 2 on the map).  

 

 
 
Any other questions during this time period can be addressed to the Meet Director (Karyn 
Bimber, kkbimber@verizon.net), the Meet referee (Jack Neill, Jack.Neill@fcps.edu) or the admin Referee (Tim 
Husson, thusson@comcast.net). 


